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News and Reminders Home Learning 

 

Spring? Is that you? I am sure you are just as excited to 

see some sunnier weather on the way; please may it 

continue! We look forward to an exciting term ahead filled 

with all of the joys of Spring and maybe an egg hunt or two!  

 

 

Parents meetings – the online portal will now be open for 

you to book, please let me know if there are any problems 

with the dates as my door is open for a catch up at any time 

of year!  

 

Belongings basket – we have so many hats, scarves and 

gloves scattered through the cloak area this time of year 

that we have started a basket for the children to pop them 

in. It will be outside each day if you are missing any 

belongings please take a look!  

Nursery home learning: 

 

Our topic this term is ‘The Great Outdoors’, the children have 

already begun to tell us of trips to garden centres, parks and 

more outside activities. We invite you to pop any pictures on 

Tapestry that will open up conversation around this topic. 

Maybe the children are helping to tidy up the garden or have 

spotted new growth on a plant? 

 

Thank you so much to those who have already shared some half 

term activities!  

 

Book borrowing – the blue box outside class is for you to be 

treated as a nursery library, please feel free to help yourself 

and return when you are finished. Reading with your child 

really is the best home learning you can do! 

 

 

Our Learning 

 Our topic this half term is ‘The Great Outdoors’, each week we will be learning about the outside world, we started with the 

theme of weather, the children conducted an experiment to see if we can create rain in a bag and learned about condensation, 

we check our window to see if the sun has created a rain cloud! Our role play has been transformed to a garden centre where 

the children have the opportunity to talk about things they might see on sale or use in the garden. Last week World Book day 

saw some of the older school children come for a visit to read with the nursery children, it was such a lovely experience and 



one we hope to make a more frequent occurrence. This week we have been learning about hibernating animals the children have 

discussed who hibernates and why, they then created an environment for one of the animals discussed in group learning. Our 

theme next week is all about plants, which ties very nicely into science week where the focus is growth, we will be finding out 

what plants need to grow by choosing different environments to grow cress seeds. The supporting story is Rapunzel, we will 

replenish our rather tired herb garden together ready for some sunny weather potion making and think about what else grows, 

any ideas Rapunzel?  

                    
 

Superstar Learners Diary Dates 

Eden-Bly has received a certificate for Respect. 

Jack I has received a certificate for Responsibility.  

Ryder has received a certificate for Co-operation.  

18th March – Comic Relief – please see school letter. 

28th March – Parents meetings 1pm-4pm. 

29th March – Parents meetings 3.30pm-6.30pm. 

8th April – Last day of term.  

 

 


